

December 19, 2024

Foundation Trustees Heavenly Bricks Charitable Foundation PO Box 721 Goldens Bridge, NY 10526 Regins P. Watson Sr. Vice President AUSAC, the fundraising and awareness organization for St. Jude Children's Research Hospital*



ALSAC 501 St. Jude Place Memphis, TN 38105

Dear Foundation Trustees.

On behalf of the children and families of St. Jude Children's Research Hospital®, we wish you a joyful holiday season. Thank you for the most recent gift to help St. Jude care for some of the world's sickest children. We are so grateful for the partnership of the Heavenly Bricks Charitable Foundation, which is touching the lives of children battling cancer and other life-threatening diseases.

The children of St. Jude are fortunate to have you standing alongside them throughout their cancer journeys. Every child deserves a chance to live their best life and celebrate every moment. Foundations like yours help make cures possible for kids with cancer. Together, we can save more lives.

We owe the Heavenly Bricks Charitable Foundation a debt of gratitude for your dedication to our mission: Finding cures. Saving children.® I hope you will contact us by calling (800) 876-3372 or emailing foundations@stjude.org if we can help you in any way. Thank you for everything you do for the kids of St. Jude, and we wish you a very happy New Year.

Sincerely

Regina Watson Sr. Vice President

ALSAC, the fundraising and awareness organization for St. Jude Children's

Research Hospital